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August 4, 2016

Dear Orr Elementary Family,

I hope this letter finds you well and enjoying the summer with family and friends while reading, resting, staying active, and having fun! On behalf of the Orr Elementary Staff, I would like to welcome you to the 2016-17 school year. To our returning families, thank you for making the 2015-16 school year such a success! Our students excelled academically and we look forward to sharing our results with you as part of our continuous improvement process. For the newest Orr members, we are pleased to welcome you to our family. Our school community truly feels like a family and you are going to love it here! Our motto…Orr… A great place to Learn is what drives our work. At Orr, we believe that all students will excel at high levels through fun and engaging work, when there is a partnership and relationship between students, staff, and parents. 
 	We look forward to meeting our students in grades K - 5 and their families at our Blacktop Back to School Jamboree on Friday, August 19th, from 3:00 - 5:00pm. Classroom assignments will be posted and it will be a great time to reconnect with former classmates and to make new friends. This has been a fantastic year as principal of Orr Elementary School!  I continue to be truly blessed.  I hope everyone is having a wonderful summer full of exciting things to do, relaxation, and quality family time.  I look forward to seeing your child (ren) on August 22, 2016. 

Warm Regards,

Dr. JK
